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Five Avenues of Service at Lawrenceburg Rotary 

THIS WEEK’S PROGRAM 
Lawrenceburg  Rotary Honduras  

Project with Jason Armbruster and  
Maria Santini 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TAF WORKSHOP APRIL 1—LET PATTY KNOW?? 
FAMILY OF ROTARY, PREDS GAME APRIL 9TH  

BOD APRIL 11, 5:30 PM 
PLEASE KEEP BILLY STORY, DENNY MINER, AND  AR-
DEEN WALTERS IN YOUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 

March 18th Meeting  

Club Guest– Richard Bivens, John Webb 
Visitors- Tori Jones- guest of Teresa Frazier; Lane Longshore- guest 
of Tonya Longshore;  Teresa Purcell- guest of Laura Fisher   

Absent -  Jason Armbruster, Frances Berry-Brown, Russ Brackett, 

Emma Brown, Mark Brown, Shaylee Burleson, Brian Cooper, Tiffany 
Cope, Cory Cowheard, Charlie Crawford, Molly Dauer, Kody Doss, 
Ryan Egly, Sid Garner, Sissy Garner, Ben Gobble, Jason Grayson, 
Kenny Heald, Kristina Hill, Mike Hinson, Tina Holt, Phil Hood, Pam 
Hyde, Chris Inman, Jeff Johnson, John Johnstone, Rachel Lee, Casey 
Long, Jason Luffman, Ben Luna, Adam Martin, Jerrod Menz, Chad 
Moore, Jay Moore, Will Nichols, Brad Nielsen, Landon Saunders, 
Mark Short, Jay Thomas, Todd Tingle, Ed Trimmer, Paul Wayne, 
Jason Weaver, Ben White, Olivia White, Christa Williams  

Make-Ups -  Columbia Noon 12/12- James Johnston;  

 Honduras Project Planning 02/14, 03/14- James Johnston;  Board 
Meeting 03/14- Jason Armbruster, John Beasley, Tiffany Cope, 
Heath Hill, Tina Holt, Jane Jennings, Tad Keaton, Greg Kelso, Denny 
Miner, Bill Phillips, Maria Santini;  Fair Steering 03/16- Jason Arm-
bruster, Bob Augustin, Scott Beasley, Emma Brown,  Shaylee Burle-
son, Lynn Burns, Channing Cope, Kody Doss, Sid Garner, Heath Hill,  

 Kristina Hill, Pat Hollman, Pam Hyde, Tad Keaton, Bill Phillips, Cade 
Rohling, Maria Santini, Todd Tingle, Paul Wayne. 

LAST  MEETING (March 18, 2021) 
Singing                  Bob Augustin 
Prayer                     Sam Hickman  
Pledge                     Chase Wall 
4-Way Test            Pat Hollman 
 

Program—   Lawrenceburg Junior Auxiliary 
 Sally Darnell  

 
 

Picture above President Greg Kelso, Speaker Sally Darnell, 

Auxiliary Member Tori Jones, and Rotarian Teresa Frazier. 
Ms. Darnell is President of the group that was chartered in 
1993 and currently has 31 Active, 26 Life, and 5 Provisional 
Members.  Junior Auxiliary addresses real needs of children/
families believing that by providing care and example today, 
will positively shape society of tomorrow.  Ms. Darnell de-
scribed many of the worthwhile projects performed by the 
local Auxiliary including Selfies with Santa, Snack Sacks for 
students at E.O.Coffman Middle School and the Achieve-
ment Academy, Hygiene Bags for Lawrence County Fifth 

Graders, and several other projects. Additional information 
is available on their Facebook page at https://
www.facebook.com/jaoflawrencecounty/.  

Upcoming Rotary Events    

 TAF Workshop on Fri, April 1st in Wilson County. Let Patty 
know by March 25th if you are going 

 Family of Rotary event to go to a Predators game in Nash-
ville Saturday, April 9 please contact Tina Holt by March 1. 

 Board of Directors Meeting on Mon, April 11th @ 5:30p in 
the upstairs meeting room.  

 Mark your calendars for April 23rd for our Music Fest & 
Monster Truck Event. More info to come but we will need 
members & their families to work gates, etc. as this is one of 
our fundraisers meeting room. 

 Multi- District Conference Friday, April 29th to May 1st in 
Florence AL at the Marriott. 
 
 
If you find an error in attendance – Absent list, Make-Ups, or 
would like to know how you stand on attendance. – Please 
email rclburgsec@charter.net and I'll make the correction 
promptly. 
Thanks, Maria 
 
If bringing guest(s) to a Friday Rotary Meeting, please notify 
Donna Pack at (931) 201-1531 by Wednesday so that the ap-
propriate number of lunches can be ordered. 

http://www.rotarylawrenceburgtn.org/AvenuesOverview.cfm
https://www.facebook.com/jaoflawrencecounty/
https://www.facebook.com/jaoflawrencecounty/
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Picture above Rotarian Bill Phillips, New Rotarian David Ogburn, and Rotary President Greg Kelso. The Lawrenceburg Rotary Club 
welcomed David Ogburn as its newest member on Friday, March 18, 2022.  Mr. Ogburn is retired from the military and works in 
Business Development for an aerospace company in addition to maintaining a 40 acre farm near Leoma.  He is sponsored by Ro-
tarian Charlie Brewer and was introduced by Bill Phillips on behalf of Charlie who was out of town. 

 

Lawrenceburg Rotarians Pack 14,256 Meals To Feed The Hungry 
 
Over 40 Rotarians, family, and friends joined together at Lawrenceburg Rotary Park on Saturday, March 12, 2022 to assemble 
meal packets for distribution to the hungry.  The Lawrenceburg Rotary Club partnered with Rise Against Hunger, an international 
hunger relief organization that distributes food and life-changing aid to the world’s most vulnerable, mobilizing the necessary 
resources to end hunger by 2030.  
 
The project consisted of assembling dehydrated food packages containing rice, soy, mixed vegetables, and a vitamin packet capa-
ble of feeding up to six people.  The Lawrenceburg Rotary Club purchased food and supplies through Rise Against Hunger which 
also provided workstations and guidance on how to efficiently package the items.  Rise Against Hunger will consolidate locally 
assembled packages with output from similar events, then ship overseas to a disaster area or other sustainable program where 
food is needed. 
 
Event coordinator Maria Santini stated “After participating in one of these events at a Rotary District Conference in Nashville, I 
wondered if Lawrenceburg Rotary could do such a project on its own. Our club’s Board of Directors agreed to fund the project 
and we found enthusiastic support from our club’s membership.  This was the fourth year that we have done this project”.  
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